
AFTER THE MAY 1ST DEADLINE
WE WILL EVALUTE WHERE WE

ARE AT WITH PARTICIPANT
NUMBERS AND DETERMINE

WETHER THE COURSE WILL BE
CONTINUED IN OUR COUNCIL.

THE REASON FOR THE MAY 1ST
DEADLINE IS FOR STAFFING AND

TRAINING REASONS. IF IT IS
DETERMINED THAT THE COURSE

WILL NOT BE HELD
REGISTRATIONS WILL BE FULLY

REFUNDED. 

WE HAVE HAD A LOT OF
INTEREST FOR YOUTH ATTENING

A NYLT COURSE AT PARKER,
HOWEVER DUE TO NATIONAL
COURSE RULES WE NEED TO

MAKE SURE WE HAVE ENOUGH
PARTICIPANTS (30) TO HOLD A

COURSE. IN ORDER TO DO THIS
WE NEED THOSE INTERESTED TO

REGISTER BY MAY 1ST. AS AN
ADDED INCENTIVE THE

REGISTRATION WILL BE AT A
LOWER RATE OF $185 UNTIL MAY

1ST AND WILL INCREASE TO
$235 AFTER. 

 ANY QUESTIONS
PLEASE CONTACT

HOLLY AT 320-452-0012


